
SUSANVILLE
PAV E M E N T

P R O J E C T

36
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans 

District 2) is proposing to conduct pavement 

preservation from PM 22.4 to PM R29.4 on State Route 

36 in Lassen County. State Route 36 is a 2 to 5-lane 

conventional highway that serves as the MainStreet in 

the City of Susanville, California.

 Overlay Pavement
 
 Drainage System Replacement
 
 ADA Ramps (In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act)

THE PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS INCLUDE:

BACKGROUND

On April 2016, Caltrans met with local stake holders to review alternatives for this 
project, taking into consideration traffic operations and related data.
 
The purpose of this project is to preserve and extend the life of the existing pavement 
and improve ride quality, as the road currently shows signs of distressed pavement 
and as a consequence, poor ride quality. 

Construction is expected to begin the 2018 construction season. For more 
information on this project, the public may contact Project Manager Mike Mogen at 
(530) 225-2543, or Public Information Officer Lupita Franco at (530) 225-3013 or via 
email at D2PIO@dot.ca.gov subject line: Susanville Pavement Project. 


